
22nd May 2018 Inspection at Baan Mo Market and       
The Old Siam Plaza 

 

No Fake Items at Baan Mo Market and                              
The Old Siam Plaza 

On 22nd May 2018, the DIP and the Metropolitan Police Bureau inspected Baan 
Mo Market and The Old Siam Plaza. There was no IPR infringement. 

 

 


